

Neighbourhood Plan Working Group meeting 12.7.22 7.30pm MS Teams.

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZjU1OTE1NTItY2FhOS00ODNmLTkwZTgtOGFINTlxZTExNzA2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22994eb4e1-2fcb-47f9-a34e-66c6767624a1%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22abfe080e-0d86-401d-95dd-e231c117cc34%22%7d

AGENDA

1. Review minutes from last meeting and offer any amendments to the minutes.
2. Update on progress from members and any assistance needed.
3. Review housing questionnaire for approval to be printed and created online.
4. Review visit with Andrea Pellegram – any further work to be done?
5. Any further items for discussion at the next meeting.

6. Approve next meeting date

Group Members

Ian Kearsy

Ian To

Tim Pakenham

David Povey

Paul Sunners

Chris Rawlings

Steve Marchant

Sue Marchant

Ingeborg Øie

Jenny Jefferies

Justine Randall

Steve Duke

Nina Hempstock

Clair Wilkinson – taking minutes